BPW Meeting June 3, 2009:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

20, Approving plans for Starkweather Creek Bank Improvements
As this project, as proposed, will not include grading or placement
of materials below the Ordinary High Water Mark of Starkweather
Creek, no WDNR permit will be necessary.
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